+ Do you have a pony 11 hands or less?
- Do you want to participate in something fun
with other children and their ponies?

+ Do you like to dress up your pony?

+ Do you like contests?

If you answered “YES” to any of the above then
you are in luck! HAE is holding a PONY
PAGEANT on Saturday, September 21st during
0Old Home Days!!!

If you want to learn more please attend our
planning meetings being held at the Lawrence
Barn at 7pm on July 2" and at the Hollis Library
on August 6th Or email ferris1288@gmail.com

for more information!
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Open to Adults and Children to share their little equine.

Check back later - More Information Coming!



